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Cedrick Wilson Convicted of Attempted Burglary in the First Degree 
 

Rochester, NY- Yesterday a Monroe County Jury convicted 25 year old, Cedrick Wilson of 

Attempted Burglary in the First Degree. The crime occurred on January 12, 2015, on that day, 

Cedrick Wilson attempted to break into a home on Arch Street in the City of Rochester, while 

displaying what appeared to be a pistol. The victims were home at the time of the attempted 

burglary. As a result of this verdict, Cedrick Wilson will spend up to 15 years in state prison. 

 

The case was prosecuted by Senior Assistant District Attorney Greg Colavecchia of the Major 

Felony Bureau. 

 

“Everyone has the right to feel safe in their own home. When an armed individual tries to break 

into your home it’s extremely traumatic,” said Assistant District Attorney Greg Colavecchia. 

“With this verdict, we hope the victims will find a way to overcome their fears with the 

knowledge that Cedric Wilson will be in state prison for a very long time.” 

 

Cedric Wilson will be sentenced on January 19, 2016 by County Court Judge Douglas Randall. 
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